
 

 
 

As Buddy the Elf said, “The best way to spread Christmas Cheer is singing loud for all to hear.”  The Student Council will 

again be selling its popular singing holiday grams throughout the month of December.  For only $2 you can have a singing 

gram delivered to your friend in homeroom.  Grams are on sale in room 9-14.  

 

Attention all Spanish Club members: Our annual Christmas fiesta will be held on Wednesday, December 16th 

from 2:30-5 in the 11/12 library! 

 

“There will be a meeting for all players interested in trying out for the baseball team on Thursday, December 

17th in room 107.  All players who plan on trying out must attend.” 

 

 

The Southern Gear Student store is having a Holiday Sale starting today through next Monday!  

Everything in the store is discounted at least 10 % or more!  The store features Champion Sweatshirts, 

Sofee Shirts, shorts and hoodies as well as lanyards, Back Packs and memo books.  Looking for 

something for Dad for Christmas, The Southern Gear Store has Polo shirts on sale for 20%off!  The store 

is located in the 11-12 Cafeteria and is open during lunch periods.  Look for the Christmas lights and 

pick up that perfect Southern Gear gift! 

  
ATTENTION ALL SENIORS:  The 2016 Southern Regional online scholarship application is now open on the district website 
www.srsd.net.  Any senior wishing to be considered for a local scholarship must apply before the February 1st deadline.  
Applying does not guarantee an award; however, you must complete the online application before February 1st to be considered. 
If you have trouble with the application process, please see your guidance counselor.  Start the process early so you don’t 
miss out on a possible scholarship opportunity. 
 

 
  Friday, 12/18/15,  after school in the 9/10 gym from 2:20pm-3pm is the first ever "Herd" Rally. DJ Matt 

  will be spinning tunes while we introduce the winter teams.  Free pizza & t-shirts will be given away! Don't 

  miss out!!  Go Rams!!!  

 

The Student Council is selling Candy Grams in lunches from Tuesday, December 15 until Friday, December 

18.  For just 25 cents or for the low price of five for $1 you can send a holiday message to a friend with a candy 

cane.  Grams will be delivered in homeroom on Wednesday, December 23. 
 

 
The fifteenth annual Atlantic City Rescue Mission Food Drive will take place during the next few 
weeks.  Food will be collected on Tuesday, December 22nd during first period.  Please be as generous 
as your means allow. Any questions see Mrs. Berardi in room 5-5 or ask a teacher.  
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